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Qur learning this week:

Maths: This week we have been continuing to learn about subtraction, and have been subtracting multiples of
100, 10 and 1 from three-digit numbers. For example: 794 - 3, 794 - 30 and 794 - 300.

English: This week we have been learning about non-chronological reports. We have looked at information
books and have planned and written our own information books about Roman gladiators. You could help to
support this learning at home by looking at information texts together and discussing some of the features
(e.g. title, introduction, paragraphs, subheadings, glossary, pictures and diagrams). Can your child identify
these features in an information text? Can they suggest some reasons why information texts usually include
these features?

RE: In RE this week we have been learning about the rites of reconciliation.

Science and Topic: In Science we have been continuing our investigation of rocks and soil, in particular
experimenting with permeability. In Topic we have created our own mosaics based on examples of original
Roman mosaics. We have also been finding out about Roman numerals and it would be great if you could help
your child to apply this at home by pointing out any examples of Roman numerals that you come across in
daily life (e.g. house numbers, dates at the end of film credits, numbers around a clock face).

High Frequency Words and Handwriting
This week we have been practising writing these words. Your child needs to be able to spell each word
independently and use it correctly in a sentence. The lines below can be used to continue this practise at home.

JQZ,C,GM/S,Q

been
bZ/J:,OIZ

bzing}

hoth

Other News
Some of the children in our class have just started preparing for their first Holy Communion. We hope that they will share their
experiences with us all in class as we are very excited for them.
Please can we remind the children that they need to have their ukuleles in school on Wednesdays and Thursdays. Mrs. Tonkin
really enjoyed the children showing her everything they have learnt so far yesterday!
We have some unnamed cardigans floating around the classroom. If you think they might belong to your child please let us
know.
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